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EAA 908 HYLITES 

Officers:  
President  Mike Ketchpaw 
 772-766-6957 

V. Pres. Jack Hartery 
 863-332-4711 

Secretary  David Johnston 
 772-532-2420 

Treasurer  Steve Brooks 
 772-559-2960  

Director John Licardi 
 772-453-8923 

Director Jerry Groendyke
 772-418-7506 

Director             Jim Pool 

                             772-466-3479 

 

Past President Paul Dekker 
 908-770-1698 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

WEB Site: 

www.908.eaachapter.org 
Webmaster:  Tina Gouin 

Chapter Clubhouse: 
3100 Industrial Ave 3 
Fort Pierce, FL 34946 
Phone - (772) 489-0420 

KFPR, east end use Taxiway 

Mark Your calendar; 

February 17, 2024 0800 908 BOD meeting 

February 17,2024  0930 908 Safety meeting 

February 17, 2024 1000 908 GM meeting 

March 9,2024    Young Eagles (Boy Scouts) 

March 30,2024 Young Eagles rally (Open) 

Guest Speaker  Nate Portinga charter pilot  

President’s Corner 

  

Membership:   As of 
January we have 86 
members paid.  

 We will have a new 
program in place for yearly membership 
dues, payments & amounts will be 
announced.   

 If you have a friend or know of anyone 
interested in EAA or flying in general, 
invite them out to see our facility. 

 

February 2024 



   

             

 APP self serve fuel out of service 
during construction in that area. This 

may take several months. APP is giving us 
discounts with the fuel service truck. They 
will service fuel at EAA ramp. Check your 
fuel receipts to make sure your getting the 
proper fuel price. 
 
 

  All 3 of the manual gates have been re-
moved in order for the airport to achieve 
the part 139 they are seeking to obtain car-
rier service here in the future. This is part of 
the security provision that the TSA requires 
to have an airline here in FPR. 
We will have up dates on access up dates 
when we get schedules as far as security 
access here. (cont) 
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President’s Corner - (continued) 



The master plan is to have individual se-
curity ID badges to allow us to pass 
through our gates, both drive through and 
walk through. As soon as more infor-
mation is available I’ll pass it along. 
 
Dues for 2024. The membership dues for 
2024 will be due Jan 1, 2024, $40.00.  After 
that due date the dues will be $55.00. 
 
We had a new door lock set installed on 
the club house door. All the combination 
locks and key pads have been changed 
for year 2024. New code sent out to all 
members paid for 2024. 
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Newsletter Editor: Mike Ketchpaw - email to: ketch15@bellsouth.com 

All articles and pictures are the credit of the Editor, Mike Ketchpaw, unless otherwise noted.  

Many thanks to those that contributed.  Anyone with stories, news, trips, aircraft projects, bios of 
members, etc. can share it with the world through HYLITES, as we archive the recent issues on the web.  
We have not copyrighted anything in the past, but may work up something in the future.  Generally, 

President’s Corner - (continued) 
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The below letter was sent to 908 from chapter 50 in 
Ohio advertising a Stardust Too project. 
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Board of Directors Meetings:  The Chapter’s BOD meets have been changed to the 3rd Satur-
day @8:00am at the clubhouse, unless otherwise noted. Next BOD meeting Jan 20,2024 0800 The 
use of the  Chapter Hangar: The procedure for scheduling use of the Chapter’s hangar will be 
to call Mike Ketchpaw at (772) 770-9928 or 772-766-6957 in order to maintain coordinated use of 
the hangar. No other method is authorized.  

Around the Patch (Mike Ketchpaw) 

          Young Eagles Rally 
             March 30, 2024    
    This will be an open to the public rally.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will have a private rally for the Boy 
Scouts earlier on March 9th                                               


